
January 13, 2025

Dear Valued Guests,

Subject: Renovation Notice for Amuma Rooms 321-328

Warm greetings from Bluewater Maribago!

We are committed to continuously enhancing our facilities to provide you with the best

possible experience. As part of this commitment, we wish to inform you that Amuma Rooms
321–328 will undergo renovation starting January 13, 2025, until April 4, 2025, with work

scheduled from 8:00 AM to 8:00 PM daily.

While we will take every measure to minimize disturbances, you may notice some activity

and noise during these times. Please know that this project is essential in ensuring that we

continue to provide a space of comfort and quality for your future visits.

We sincerely appreciate your understanding and patience as we work to improve our

facilities. Should you have any questions or need assistance during your stay, please do not

hesitate to reach out to our Front Desk or Guest Relations team.

Thank you for your continued support and trust in Bluewater Maribago. We look forward to

welcoming you to our newly enhanced accommodations soon!

Warm regards,

Bluewater Maribago Beach Resort


